
PUBLIC NOTIFICATION PURSUANT TO CLAUSES 10 AND 20 OF 
THE FIRST SCHEDULE OF THE RESOURCE MANAGEMENT ACT 1991

The Waipa District Council gives public notice that it has resolved 
that the following Plan Change to the Waipa District Plan, shall 
become operative on 19 December 2017.

Plan Change 3 - change to the zoning of a section of Deferred 
Reserve Zone located on Athlone Drive, Thornton Road and the 
Waikato Expressway to Large Lot Residential in addition to rezoning 
the Te Puna Roimata site from Large Lot Residential to Reserve.

Further information, including the full public notice and decision 
report, is available on Council’s website www.waipadc.govt.nz/
District-Plan-change or from Council’s offi ces or public libraries in 
normal opening hours. 
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